
Friday, May 25, 2018 at 5:00 PM 

From: ICANN Global Support <noreply-globalsupport@icann.org>  

Date: Friday, May 25, 2018 at 5:00 PM  
Subject: Privacy Policy & Terms of Service Notice 
  

 
  
Dear GDD Stakeholder, 
  
The ICANN organization has updated its privacy policies and certain website terms 
of service to provide greater transparency, promote simplification, and align with 
recent changes in privacy laws applicable to the ICANN org.  To learn more, please 
visit https://www.icann.org/privacy.    
  
Best regards, 
  
Russ Weinstein 
Director, Registry Services & Engagement 
  
Jennifer Gore 
Director, Registrar Services & Engagement 
  
 

https://www.icann.org/privacy

